
• FPL. 

February 13,2014 

Mr. Jeffrey F. Koerner 
Program Administrator 
Division of Air Resources Management 
Florida Dept. of Environmental Protection 
2600 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: FPL Lauderdale Combustion Turbine (CT) Project 
DEP File No. 0110037-011-AC (PSD-FL-423) 

Dear Mr. Koemer: 

FPL hereby waives the extended deadline of February 14, 2014 for the permit processing 
requirements under 62-4.055(5), Florida Administrative Code. FPL agrees that DEP shall have 
an extension until February 28, 2014 to approve or deny FPL's application. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

~J.~ 
Randall R. LaBauve 
Vice-President 
Environmental Services 

cc: Peter Cocotos, Esq. 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 


